Wenatchee Parks and Recreation

PO Box 519, Wenatchee, Washington 98801

Kathy Hunter Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission ATTN: Grade Crossing Protective Fund 1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW PO Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

May 22, 2014

Dear Ms. Hunter:

Please find attached an original copy of the City of Wenatchee Parks and Recreation Department's Grade Crossing Protective Fund Application.

Our proposal is to increase safety along 1,920 feet of railroad frontage through a three phase project of installing a fence and regulatory signs. Along with the signed application, I've included responses to the project information questions and photos for your review.

If I may provide any additional information about our application, please feel free to contact me at (509) 888-3280 or at daerickson@wenatcheewa.gov. I can usually be reached Monday through Friday from 7:00am to 3:00pm.

Thank you for your consideration,

David Erickson

Parks and Recreation Director